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Phil de Cobain

From: Rebecca Pickard

Sent: 07 July 2011 09'.

To: phil@premiereventmarquees.co.uk

Subject: Re: Photo Request

Hi Phil,

Firstly, apologies for the delay in sending this email. The past few weeks have been so busy with
honeymoon and one thing and another!

I have been busy trying to gather all the photos of the beautiful marquees that you provided for our
wedding in May and I will put them on a disc and send them to you as they are wonderful!

I would really like to say a huge thankyou to you and all of your team that helped us with the
marquees for our wedding. They were absolutely magical. All the help and support that you gave us
before the wedding with the preparation was invaluble, and I know I asked a l-ot of you! Nev6r the
less, nothing was too much trouble and I really can't thank you enough.

The_marquees themselves were fabulous. The guys who came to put them up were all extremely
professional and so friendly. They made the whole thing look easy! We had-6 of the marquees 6ut
putting everything together was quick and so efficient. On the night of the wedding the guests
couldnt believe it, fr ng and inside was just as spectacular. Everyone
said how wonderful got dark and the archways were all lit up. Ii was
like a fairy tale! We s on the marquees and even had thankyou cards
from guests we invited! People have said how it was the most amazing wedding they have ever been
to, and I know that that is almost entirely down the marquee.

Despite the bad weather that we had, you guys were so professional and courteous.

I would happily recofilmend you to anyone who was looking to hold an event in a marquee. I don't
think I've ever seen one so beautiful, and neither had anyone else there! In fact, I keep thinking about
other events I could throw just to have another one to look at!

I really can't stress how grateful I am to you, and Jamie, as without you we wouldn't have had the
wedding of our dreams, and the marquee made it happen!

Kind regards

Rebecca Ghiloni (nee Pickard)


